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Paragraph #61 Session #17 (2018)

Full Text

Human rights defenders are increasingly targeted as terrorists for promoting and
protecting decades-old guaranteed rights. This alarming trend is seen in every
region. Even the Special Rapporteur on the rights of indigenous peoples, Victoria
Tauli-Corpuz; former expert member of the Permanent Forum Joan Carling; and
former member of the Expert Mechanism on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples José
Molintas, have been declared terrorists in a petition by the Government of the
Philippines. The Forum rejects this dangerous precedent and calls on the
Government of the Philippines to remove their names, and the names of other
indigenous leaders, from the petition and to ensure their safety as they continue
promoting and protecting the rights of indigenous peoples. Further, the Forum
urges the Government of the Philippines to repeal the Human Security Act,
comply with its international human rights obligations and pursue its
commitments under the Comprehensive Agreement on Respect for Human Rights
and International Humanitarian Law.
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